GREAT NATION INVESTMENT CORPORATION
5408-A Bell ® Amarillo, TX 79109 * (806) 353-6767 + (800) 642-4642 + Fax: (806) 353-9631 * www.greatnation.com

July 29, 2010

Marcia E. Asquith

Senior Vice President and Corporate Secretary
1735 K Street, NW

Washington DC 20006-1500

Re: Regulatory Notice 10-25 — Comments
Our Firm CRD Number 19981

Dear Ms. Asquith:

Pursuant to FINRA’s request regarding the above, it appears the new regulation would require
currently registered principals to take the S101 Continuing Education module. Since registered
principals are already subject to taking the S201 Continuing Education module, it seems
redundant to require those of us taking the S201 to also take the S101. Shouldn't the proposed
regulation be worded to clarify this matter or is FINRA proposing that current principals will be
required to take the S101 module?

Your review and consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Byron Pat Treat
President/CEO

Mailing Address: P. O. Box 7566 ¢ Amarillo, TX. 79114-7566



